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Dear Parents/Guardians,

I am pleased to welcome you and your child to the Meehan Middle School family. We look forward to meeting you and your child in September.

Students will return to a full school day on Monday, August 27, 2018 at 8:15 a.m. They will be dismissed at 3:19 p.m.

As you know the 2018-2019 school year will continue with a mandatory school uniform policy as adopted by the Philadelphia Board of Education. All students are expected to report in school uniform the first day of school.

	Boys will wear a plain navy blue golf shirt and khaki (tan color) slacks.
	
Girls will wear a plain navy blue golf shirt and khaki (tan color) skirts, jumpers, or slacks. The skirt and jumper may not be “mini” types.

Shorts are not permitted, as our school is comfortably air-conditioned.

Students should wear comfortable shoes, or sneakers, no slides or open toe shoes.

With your cooperation in enforcing this uniform policy, we look forward to a more positive school climate and increased school spirit.

Throughout the year we will communicate by parent link. Please remember to check for messages. 

Thank you in advance for your continued support and cooperation. We look forward to working with you to fulfill our school vision to provide all students with a quality education that will enable them to meet the challenges of the 21st century.

								
Sincerely,



								Mary A. Jackson
								Principal
    
